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Product /Process Change Notification 
       

PCN-20170044 

issued date: June 2017 

 

Subject:  

Additional a manufacturing site for SMD ChipLED C190/C191/C193 product families in Changzhou, China 

Description of change: 

In line with strategic growth, Lite-On Technology Corporation will add an additional site (Lite-On Changzhou 

factory, China) to expand SMD capacity for improvement in manufacturing efficiency and delivery performance. 

There would be no differences in materials used as compared to that of the currently approved Lite-On SMD 

production line. 

With existing Tianjin factory and the additional Changzhou factory, Lite-On will continue to ensure better product 

quality, lead-time and delivery schedule to our customers.  

Classification of change: 

Production line expansion. 

Reason for change: 

Capacity expansion to improve delivery. 

Expected influence on quality/ reliability/ performance: 

Lite-On remains same materials in both Tianjin and Changzhou site 

No effect on product quality and performance. 

Affected part numbers/ series/ families: 

C190, C191, and C193 packages 

 LTW-C190/ LTW-190 series 

 LTW-C191/ LTW-191 series 

 LTW-C193/ LTW-193 series 

Effective Date of Change: 

Shipment delivery from Changzhou factory will start from Oct. 1 2017. 
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Sample availability 

Samples from Changzhou Factory will be available on request from Sep. 1 2017. 

Response date: 

This PCN is considered approved, without further notification, unless we receive specific customer concerns 

before Sep. 1 2017. 

 

Manufacturing site information: 

Lite-On Changzhou Factory, China 

Complete name: Lite-On OPTO (CZ) Co., Ltd 

Address: No.88, Yanghu RD., Wujin Hi-Tech Industrial Development Zone, Jiansu, 213166 China. 

Phone number: +86-519-8306-8888.    

 

Issued by: 

Lite-On OPS 

SMD LOB  

2017/06 


